December 11, 2024

Culver City Exchange Club PO Box 212 Culver City, CA 90232-0212

Dear Culver City Exchange Club,

The Culver City Disability Advisory Committee would like to thank you for all your help putting on the 2024 Abilities Carnival and Resource Fair, providing food, prizes, parting gifts and lots of volunteer labor: not just for this year, but for more than twenty years. Your contributions helped make the carnival a success, and we couldn't have done it without you!

With Gratitude,

Member Marcy Sookne, On behalf of the Culver City Disability Advisory Committee